
From: Rubens Michael  
Sent: 29 March 2023 20:30 
To: Planning Committee 
Subject: Fwd: Objections to Landsec’s O2 Site Plans 
 
planningcommittee@camden.gov.uk 
 

 
From: Michael Rubens 
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2023 8:11 pm 
To: Rubens Michael 
Subject: Objections to Landsec’s O2 Site Plans  
  
Dear Sola Odusina and Rebecca Taylor, 
 
In your capacity as Planning Committee Clerks, I would be obliged if you bring 
the attached link to all of the members of the Planning Committee. I fully and 
unreservedly endorse the objections that it raises. I also fully endorse the 
objections that have already been made to the Committee by Janet Grauberg.  
 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1say2fnOr5w50DOtTQiFEb29wL6IxQ8kj
CpuJLXgl82A/mobilebasic 
 
Many thanks.  
Dr MB Rubens  
39 Pandora Road  
NW6 1TS  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this email may be subject to public 
disclosure under the NHS Code of Openness or the Freedom of Information Act 
2000. Unless the information is legally exempt from disclosure, the 
confidentiality of this email, and your reply cannot be guaranteed. The 
information and material in this email is intended for the use of the intended 
addressee or the person responsible for delivering it to the intended 
addressee. It may contain privileged or confidential information and/or 
copyright material. If you receive this email by mistake please advise the 
sender immediately by using the reply facility in your email software or notify 
the Royal Brompton & Harefield hospitals Switchboard on +44(0) 20 7352 
8121. Communication is not sent through a secure server; Royal Brompton & 



Harefield hospitals cannot accept responsibility for the accuracy of outgoing 
electronic mail. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author 
and do not represent the view of Royal Brompton & Harefield hospitals unless 
specifically stated.  
 


